
SWACHHTA HI SEVA 
15TH SEPTEMBER TO 2ND OCTOBER, 2018 

ORGANIZED BY 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE FOR LOCOMOTOR DISABILITIES (DIVYANGJAN), KOLKATA 

 

‘Swachhta hi Seva’ is observed by NILD, Kolkata from 15th September to 2nd October at the 

Institutes’ campus and its vicinity.    The program was formally inaugurated on 28.09.2018 

at the auditorium hall of this Institute. The program comprises of village level ‘Swachhta 

Awareness’ rally followed by student-faculty interactive session regarding ‘Swachhta hi 

Seva’ and voluntarily cleaning of the campus. Faculties, staffs and students participated in 

the entire program to make it a grand success. 

 

Some moments of this program, at a glance; 
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